

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

THE SHRINE CIRCUS INVITES NASHVILLE FAMILIES TO AN EVENING WITH THE ELEPHANTS THURSDAY, OCTOBER 5, 2017

WHO: The Al Menah Shrine CIRCUS invites Nashville families to the Nashville Municipal Auditorium Plaza for a special FREE event to see up close the amazing Asian elephants and learn about their care, training, and welfare.

WHAT: An Evening with the Elephants is an educational event providing information on elephant care, training, and welfare. Three elephants will partake in a buffet of fruits, vegetables, and grains while owner/trainer Brett Carden presents respectful training and relationship-building techniques, health, and welfare information, as well as general fun facts.

Additional stars of the Shrine Circus will be on-site meeting and greeting guests, posing for photos, and demonstrating interactive circus skills. Learn to juggle, hula hoop, and win chances for complimentary family four packs of tickets to the Opening Night, Friday, October 6 – 7:30pm performance.

WHEN: Thursday, October 5, 5:30pm

WHERE: The Plaza of Nashville Municipal Auditorium, 417 4th Ave. N, Nashville, TN

37201

MEDIA IS ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND.